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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE  
SOLANO 360 FAIRGROUNDS DEVELOPMENT PROJECT  

Board of Supervisors 
 
(The County of Solano, in compliance with the Americans With Disabilities Act of 1990, will accommodate persons with disabilities who attend 
public meetings and or participate in county sponsored programs, services, and activities. If you have the need for an accommodation, such 
as, interpreters or materials in alternative format, please contact Michelle Heppner, in the County Administrator’s Office at the address and 
phone number listed above.) 
 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Solano County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider the following 
items: 
 
1. Certification of the Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) for the Solano 360 Fairgrounds Development 

Project; 
2. Adoption of the Solano 360 Specific Plan.  
 
The Board will receive public comments on the items listed above, and after the conclusion of the public hearing, 
will take action on these items. 
 
The Solano 360 Fairgrounds Development Specific Plan area is located immediately southwest of the Interstate 80 
(I-80) and State Route 37 (SR-37) interchange in the City of Vallejo, California, adjacent to the Six Flags Discovery 
Kingdom theme park and Lake Chabot.  For additional information on the Specific Plan and FEIR (including 
responses to comments received on the Draft Environmental Impact Report released November 9, 2012), please 
visit the internet website: 
 
http://www.solanocounty.com/solano360/reports.asp    
 
If you challenge the proposed consideration in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the 
Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
Any person wishing to comment and/or review this information may do so at the Solano County Department of 
Resource Management, Planning Division, County Administration Center, 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield. 
 
The hearing will be held in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, County Administration Center, 1st Floor, 675 Texas 
Street, Fairfield at 2:00 p.m. on February 26, 20103. Interested persons may appear and be heard. 
 
 


